
  
 
 

 
 
 

Autumn Term 2024 After School Curriculum Club Offer 
 

Friday 6th September 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

Our curriculum club offer is to support children’s broader development beyond the school day.  

Some of the clubs on offer are led by external providers and some of the clubs on offer are led by 

school staff. 

This term, we will offer clubs to our Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) children. We will broaden our offer to 

enable Reception children to join our clubs in the spring term when they have settled into the school 

routine. 

Our club offer is open to all Year 1 and Year 2 children and we are hoping to encourage and inspire 

children to discover and develop their talents and interests.  We would like to kindly ask that parents 

and carers of children with additional needs talk to their child’s class teacher about club interests 

before requesting or booking places. This is so that we can enable all children to be happy and succeed 

with the necessary level of support.  

Clubs led by external providers are to be booked directly with the external providers by following the 

instructions on the linked letters/flyers.  

Rock Steady Club is an ongoing club with a monthly charge. Jumping Clay Club is a half-termly club and 

will run until October half term before parents and carers can book again for the second half of the 

autumn term. Our external provider led clubs run all year round. Last year they were thoroughly 

enjoyed by the children who attended. It was amazing to see children develop and succeed.    

School led clubs are termly clubs and will run until the Christmas holiday when a new spring term club 

offer will be shared. Christmas Club will begin in November for six weeks. School led clubs are 

subsidised by the school. There is a small standard charge of £3.00 a week to contribute towards the 

staffing costs. For Art Club and Christmas Club there is an enhanced charge of £3.50 a week to 

contribute towards the staffing costs and the cost of resources. Payments should be made during the 

week beginning Monday 16th September via Parent Pay. To secure a club place, it is necessary to pay for 

the block of weeks, irrespective of children’s attendance.  

We are able to offer a limited number of school funded club places to children who are eligible for 

benefits related free school meals. Class teachers will approach parents discreetly to offer places to 

eligible children who show interest in particular clubs. It’s important that our enrichment opportunities 

are fully inclusive.  



To request places, complete the request form and return to school by Monday 9th September. You will 

know if your child has been allocated a club place on Monday 16th September. Payments will be 

expected during the week beginning Monday 16th September via Parent Pay.  

We are able to offer up to 26 places in each of our school led clubs. We require a minimum of 8 paid 

places for a club to go ahead. If more than 26 places for a club are requested, we will operate a waiting 

list system. Children on the waiting list for a club will be prioritised for a place the following term. 

We are asking parents and carers of after school curriculum clubs NOT to drive or park on site. We 

cannot safely accommodate so many vehicles on site at the same time. Our after school curriculum 

clubs all finish at 4:10pm: 

 Musical Theatre on a Monday 

 Art Club, Football Club and Rock Steady on a Tuesday 

 Gardening Club on a Wednesday 

 Jumping Clay Club on a Thursday 

 Dance Club on a Friday 

Parents and carers collecting children from the above after school curriculum clubs will need to park 

safely and considerately in the community and then walk on site and up to school for 4:10pm. 

Please allow sufficient time to drive and park safely before collecting your child from an after school 

curriculum club. Mr Roberts is our Site Manager and he will be supporting our driving and parking 

expectations. Please be considerate and patient. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs C Diffin      Mrs A Orme 
Headteacher       Personal Development Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Clubs led by external providers 
These clubs are open to Year 1 and Year 2 children only this term. 

Reception children will be able to start accessing clubs in the spring term. 

Places are available and will be filled on a first come, first served basis. Parents and carers need to follow 
the instructions on the letter/flyer from the external providers to secure places. 

 

 Rock 
Steady 

Club 

This club is for    
Year 1  

and     
Year 2  

children 

Tuesdays 
afternoons 

during school 
time or after 
school in the 
hall. Collect 

children from 
the hall. 

Rock Steady 
Band Leader, 
Ryan Bailey 

 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 

 
 

Jumping 
Clay Club 

This club is for    
Year 1  

and     
Year 2  

Children 
 

Thursdays 
until 4:10pm             

in Class 9. 
Collect 

children from 
the Year 2 

door. 

Jumping Clay 
Instructor,  
Moira Blest 

 
 
 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 
 

Clubs led by school staff 
These clubs are open to Year 1 and Year 2 children only this term. 

Reception children will be able to start accessing clubs in the spring term. 

Year 1 and 2 parents and carers can request a place by completing and returning the attached form.  
 

 

 Christmas 
Club 

Mondays     
until 4:10pm     

in Class 4. 
Collect children 
from the Year 1 

door. 

Mrs Howett Monday 
11th November 

to 
16th December 

(6 weeks) 

£21 in total 

 
 

 

 
 

Dance 
Club 

Fridays          
until 4:10pm     
in the hall. 

Collect children 
from the hall 

door. 

 Mrs Mosley Friday 
27th September 

to 20th 
December  
(12 weeks)  

£36 in total 

 
 

 

 

 

https://booking.rocksteadymusicschool.com/?_gl=1*1f1juom*_gcl_au*MTU2NTY2NTQ3OC4xNzI1NTQ5MjU1*_ga*MTAxNzgwNTA4MC4xNzEzMjU3MDcw*_ga_S0Z8LQTWYD*MTcyNTU0OTI1NC41LjEuMTcyNTU0OTI4MS4zMy4wLjA.
https://bookwhen.com/jc-derbyshire/e/ev-s8o0-20240912151000


 

 Musical 
Theatre 

Club 

Monday 
     until 4:10pm     

in Nursery. 
Collect children 

from the 
Nursery door.  

Mrs Mosley and 
Miss Doxey 

Monday 
23rd September 

to 16th 
December 
(11 weeks)  

£33 in total 

 
 

 

 

 Art Club Tuesday          
until 4:10pm    

in Class 9. 
Collect children 
from the Year 2 

door 

Mrs Smalley Tuesday 
24th September 

to                    
17th December 

(12 weeks)   
 

£42 in total 

 
 

 

 

 Gardening 
Club 

Wednesday     
until 4:10pm     
in Class 2 and 

outside weather 
permitting. 

Collect children 
from the Class 2 

door. 

Mrs Redfern  
 

Wednesday 
25th September        

to 18th 

December 
(12 weeks)  

£36 in total 

 

 

 

 Football 
Club 

Tuesdays until 
4:10pm on the 
field or Year 1 

playground 
weather 

permitting. 
Collect children 
from the Year 1 

door. 

Mrs Taylor  
  
 

Tuesday 
24th September 

to   
17th December                    

( 12 weeks) 
 

£36 in total 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Autumn Term 2024 After School Curriculum Club Offer 
 

Year 1 and 2 School Led Club Place Request Form 

Child’s name  

Class  

 

I would like to request a place for my child at the following club(s). 
If requesting a place at more than one club, please state a preference by identifying 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th choice.  

Christmas Club  

Musical Theatre 
Club 

 

Dance Club  

Gardening Club  

Football Club  

Art Club  

 

Parent’s/Carer’s name  

 

 Return this form to school by Monday 9th September. 

 Places will be confirmed on Monday 16th September. 

 Places will be allocated fairly by class teachers. 

 Payments should be made during the week beginning 16th September via Parent Pay. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class teacher to tick as appropriate 
Your child has been allocated a place in the Christmas Club.   
Your child has been allocated a place in the Musical Theatre Club.  
Your child has been allocated a place in the Art Club.  
Your child has been allocated a place in the Dance Club.   
Your child has been allocated a place in the Gardening Club.   
Your child has been allocated a place in the Football Club.  
Unfortunately, we have not been able to allocate your child a place in 
the Christmas Club, the Dance Club, the Art Club, the musical theatre 
club, the football club or the Gardening Club on this occasion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


